
For attention of all Trimley St Mary Parishioners. 

 

Please find the following documents for the public; 

 to exercise their rights from Tuesday 3rd June 2025 until Tuesday 3rd July 2025.  

- Trimley St Mary Parish Council bank reconciliation 01/04/2024 to 31/03/2025 

- Trimley St Mary Parish Council Annual Return  

As both Responsible Financial Officer and Parish Clerk for the Parish Council Trimley St Mary I can 

confirm that the acounts were formally accepted by the Parish Council at the monthly business 

meeting on Monday 2nd June 2025.  

The Internal Auditor has completed their audit of the accounts and has found them to be 

SATISFACTORY.  

These accounts will now be forwarded to the External Auditors for annual review. All being well they 

should produce a certificate before the end of September.  

 

Any questions please contact the clerk: 

clerk@trimleystmary-pc.gov.uk 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Nicky Dunn 

Parish Clerk and RFO  

2nd June 2025 
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